
 
From: ANTHONY ZIEHLER <zfossil@att.net>  
Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 9:20 PM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Stephen Dyer <sdyer@cityofgreen.org>; Chuck Lyons <mgbchuck@gmail.com> 
Subject: Green City Council on U-Tube 
 
Molly, 
 
Thanks for telling me about the placement of these videos on U-Tube.  I like it.  The quality of the video 
is much better on U-Tube than the City’s web site.  I watched on 4K tv with signal coming from a 
computer.   
 
Chuck, I wonder if the video quality can be improved when downloading from the City’s web site.   
 
Steve,  can the cable tax fund be used for an upgrade if $ are needed? 
 
Tony 
 
ANTHONY ZIEHLER 
zfossil@att.net 
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